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A HEALTHIER LEGACY!! 
Public Health has removed the school advisory in regards to the 

Noro-Virus!! While we are cautiously thankful for this, the 

experience was a good reminder for all of us about the necessity 

of hand washing and staying home when we are ill. We will 

continue to be diligent in our cleaning processes, reminding 

students about hand washing. Thank you for your support in 

keeping ill children home.  

EQAO 
Students in Grade 3 and 6 will be participating in standard 

testing next week. This will result in some minor timetable 

changes for the school and an adjustment in some supports for 

students. We are confident that our students will do their best! 

TRACK AND FIELD  
On Wednesday, our grade 4-7 students participated in Legacy’s 

Track and Field events. It was a busy day organized by the 

marvelous Mrs. Currie and carried out by our amazing Junior/ 

Intermediate teachers and some talented parent volunteers. Mrs. 

Currie and her team now have the task of reviewing scores and 

creating our Area Team who will compete in June. 

Ms. Sacco and Ms. Sartor’s students represented Legacy at the 

Regional Track Meet for students with special needs. We are 

very proud of their accomplishments and love hearing about the 

day!!! 
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GRADE 8 TRIP TO OUR NATION’S CAPITAL 
Our grade 8’s have been learning in Ottawa this week. This trip is rich in learning about our 

government, law system and history as the students visited the Supreme Court, the Mint, the 

Parliament Building and Sir John A. MacDonald’s home, Bellevue (among other landmarks). 

Students stayed in a hotel, ate in restaurants and will hopefully come home with a new air of 

independence and appreciation for our country. 

 

 

ONE MONTH TO GO!! 

Staff have been busy ensuring that this year’s curriculum is completed, trips and extra activities that 
complement their teaching are fit in, as well as placing students and creating orders for the start of 
next year. It is a busy time for everyone! Please check the Legacy calendar regularly to ensure your 
child is prepared for what the day is offering. Visits from our Fire Department, South Asian Week, 
and Olympic day are only a few of the items that have been added. It is a busy few weeks!! 

Students will be meeting their 2016/17 teachers and classmates on Tuesday June 26th in the 
afternoon.  We hope this relieves some of the first day jitters in September!!   

 

Message from our Trustee 
 

As the school year comes to a close, I would like to thank you for all that you have done to help make 

this school year a successful one for our students.  

We share a common goal - to give our young people every opportunity to reach their full potential, 

and we all have a role to play in supporting that goal.  However you choose to get involved, your 

engagement and support make a difference. We know that good schools become better schools when 

they are connected with families.   

Thanks to the ongoing efforts of our students, families, staff members and community partners, we 

are creating a welcoming, caring and inclusive learning environment that fosters student achievement 

and well-being.  

As we move into summer, I encourage you to seek out opportunities to continue and complement the 

learning that takes place throughout the school year.  That could mean taking a nature walk, visiting a 

museum or reading a book.  Whatever your plans are over the next few months, I hope you have a 

safe, relaxing and enjoyable summer.   

Juanita Nathan 


